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Monthly Report

This month the team for the 984 has been hard at work to continue finishing their car in time for the racing
season. The team has made some improvements on the vehicle to better fit the driver, they started by
changing the way the row bar is sitting so that their driver can easily get in and out of the car, they also
worked with their teacher in getting the right angles for the front axle along with the pedals to finish the
interior of the new vehicle. The next steps in finishing the new car are getting the belly panel attached to
the car and the body on the vehicle, the team is working on figuring out what the tail will look like along
with the finish color of the vehicle. They will also need to remake the nose and find out what colors to paint
the car to match its sponsors.
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